
Hello SARR Members,  

We have some key events fast approaching. Before mentioning them, I just want to take a moment to wish each of you and
your families the very best. This has been a somber week and a sad reminder that our tomorrow's are never guaranteed. I've
found that this club helps me get through the tough times as well as the good ones, and I'm grateful for that. On another note,
Monday is Memorial Day, so please take a moment to remember those who died while serving our country.  

Walk2Run Graduation: Our Walk2Run 5K program is having their graduation 5k this morning at McAllister Park.
Congratulations to all, this is definitely something to be proud of! It’s so awesome to see our members reaching goals that at
one time probably seemed completely unattainable! Hopefully you won’t stop there!    

Did you say Free??  Global Running Day is Wednesday, June 1st, and everyone is invited to join the SARR Zoo Run! Our
Global Running Day event is a FREE, family friendly event to celebrate, have fun, and run! The free 2 Mile fun run begins
@ 6:30pm in Brackenridge Park between the Lambert Beach Softball Field and Joske Pavilion. ***There will be raffle
prizes including free race entries, discounts and other goodies!*** More info HERE. 

And another Free event!  Our Annual Membership Meeting and Election will be held on Saturday June 11th, at Alamo
Beer Company. Put this one on your calendar, that’s in two weeks! Please rsvp/signup HERE if you’ll be attending so we
have an accurate count for tacos. 

This is a SARR Members and Guests of SARR Members Only Event.  

Location: Alamo Beer Co, 202 Lamar St, San Antonio, TX 78202 

Schedule: 
7:30am -  fun run 5K  
8:30am -  breakfast tacos! fun giveaways! 
9:00am -  SARR Annual Membership Meeting and Elections 

When’s the next race? The SARR Carrabba's 5K, Half Marathon, and 4-Person Half Marathon Relay is on June 18th.
 The shirts and medals look awesome and the race is just about sold out!  We have a ton of other cool races coming up,
check out the schedule HERE 

New Trail Activities Officer: This is a special officer position we established and appointed Kimberly Aubuchon to
assume. Kimberly will be working with our Board to improve and expand the trail running area of our Club. Her email
address is trails@saroadrunners.com. I’m excited to expand our trail program as we have so many members that just love
those trails!     

Take care and enjoy those miles! 

Keith Click 
President, SARR

https://www.facebook.com/events/417206516907732/?ref=newsfeed
https://runsignup.com/Race/TX/SanAntonio/SARRAnnualPicnic
https://runsignup.com/Club/TX/SanAntonio/SanAntonioRoadRunners

